
Wishing you  

PEACE, LOVE,  

and LIGHT  

this holiday season.

ON FRONT: Community members attend the second-annual Diwali 
celebration in November. The Parents of Asian Students partnered with the 

Parents Association Arts Committee for a special installation of diyas—small 
candles that, when multiplied, create a stunning visual representation of the 

triumph of light over darkness. Photo by Sid Narang P ’30.



Dear Friends,

During this special season, we reflect on the Quaker values that define the Sidwell Friends 
community: simplicity, peace, integrity, community, equality, and stewardship. Your unwavering 
support illuminates these principles, guiding us through the year’s challenges and triumphs.

In the spirit of these values, we extend our heartfelt gratitude for your support of The Sidwell Friends 
Fund. Your contributions have helped nurture the hearts and minds of our students, fostering an 
environment of empathy and understanding. 

Together, we help light the way forward for the next generation of ethical leaders and shape a world 
where compassion and wisdom guide our way. Thank you for your partnership.

Wishing you peace, love, and joy this holiday season.

In friendship and with gratitude,

Dana Saab 
Director of Annual Giving

P.S. If you have not yet made your gift to The Sidwell Friends Fund this fiscal year and would like to do so 
before the end of the calendar year, please go to sidwell.edu/ways-to-give or scan the QR code on the 
back of this card. You can also reach out to me at saabd@sidwell.edu with any questions.


